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INVITATION FOR CAREER WEBINAR FOR GRADES 10 AND 12 

APR 1 8 2022 

Attached is a letter from Ms. Mary Ann C. Dizon, Account Manager, Informatics 
College, dated April 8, 2022, re: Invitation for Career Webinar for Grades 10 and 12, 
contents of which are self-explanatory, for the information and guidance of all 
concerned. 

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption-
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures 
to increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith. 

Moreover, schools are reminded of the "No Collection and No Selling of Tickets 
Policy" stipulated in DepEd Order Nos. 19 and 40, s. 2008 and RA Nos. 4206 and 5546. 

NERISSA RO S-LOMEDA PhD 
OIC- Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
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Career Webinar for Grades 10 and Grade 12 Invitation 
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Mary Ann Dizon <mdizon@informatics.com.ph> 	 Sat, Apr 9, 2022 at 12:30 PM 
To: sdo.muntinlupa@gmail.com  

Attention: Ms. Carleen S. Sedilla CESE 

Hi Ms. Sedilla. 

Good Day! 

I am Mary Ann C. Dizon, Informatics Philippines. 

Attached herewith is our " INVITATION FOR CAREER WEBINAR for Grades 10 and Grade 12 that we would like to conduct for your division. 

We are planning to hold it during the months of April and May this year. 

Kindly send your response via a reply through this email or you may reach me at 09067548748. 

Thank you very much. 

Mary Ann 
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informatics 
ALLEGE 

April 08, 2022 

MS. CARLEEN S. SEDILLA CESE 

School Division Superintendent 

Department of Education 

Schools Division of Muntinlupa City 

Dear Ms. Sedilla, 

Greetings from Informatics! 

We are one of the pioneering Computer Schools in the Philippines providing quality education 

and producing thousands of graduates since 1993. With the latest development in the education 

system brought about by the worldwide pandemic, Informatics Philippines is one of the first to setup 

its Online Schooling powered by international platforms of top caliber. 

This is exactly what we wish for the students of Muntinlupa City to experience on their Senior High 

School and College journey in Informatics College. Alongside with this are the following benefits: 

Senior HighSchool 

✓ No Top up Fees (Free Tuition Fee) 

✓ No Entrance Exam 

✓ Full Online Schooling (or Blended Learning) 

✓ All platforms are accessible even in mobile devices. 

Higher Education 

✓ Special Scholarship in Partnership with DepEd Muntinlupa City 

✓ All platforms are accessible even in mobile devices. 

✓ Flexible Schedule 

✓ IT Powered courses and diploma programs. 

In line with this, may we humbly ask for a possible conduct of Career Webinar entitled "Master the 

Digital Age" among your Grade 10 and Grade 12 students. We can conduct our career webinar 

starting April to May 2022 for all DepEd public schools. 

Informatics will provide necessary platforms to conduct the virtual career talk. We would like to also 

offer our free access of our e-learning platform (SkillSoft-Percipio) for the students and 

teachers interested to experience our online schooling. 

We are looking forward for your favorable response on the matter. Thank you so much and more 

power! 

Sincerely, 

MARY ANN C. DIZON 

Account Manager 

0906-7548748 

mdizon@informatics.com.ph  
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